
 

 

bulletin August 11, 2017 

 
 

  
Camp Watters at Mackenzie Pulp Corporation 

 
The Camp Committee has completed an inspection of Camp Watters at the Mackenzie Pulp 
Mill for the upcoming shut down at the Mackenzie Pulp Corporation and has determined that 
the camp passed the inspection.  As a result, Camp Watters is an approved camp for the 
upcoming shutdown and, in accordance with the various Collective Agreements, employees 
dispatched to work on that shutdown are required to stay in the camp if rooms are available for 
them. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please let me know. 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Strangway 
Director Labour Relations 
Email:  pauls@clra-bc.com 
Cell:  778-237-4042 
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